
Want to learn more about  
the MPA Program?

 

THE MPA 
PROGRAM AT 

UGA
For more information 

please contact:
Aaron Redman

aredman@uga.edu
706.542.9583

Attendees will have the opportunity 
to learn more about our renowned 
program, ask questions via a live chat 
platform, and interact with current  
students. 

Join us Friday, February 1st 12pm-1pm  
for the MPA Informational Webinar

Whether you are an admitted student, 
a prospective student, or you are just 
curious about an MPA degree, we are 
excited to welcome you to participate 
in this live video session. 

MASTER OF PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION (MPA) Webinar
Attend our

We will be releasing the webinar link to those who 
RSVP, so please contact us as soon as possible if 

you are interested at aredman@uga.edu.


